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Who we have met and what we have seen 

Whilst completing the Mini Police programme, we have met lots of different people.  
 

• PCSO Smith runs our sessions and helps us to learn.  

• Sergeant Waka helps run the Mini Police programme. 

• We met other PCSO officers who have helped with our 
learning. 

• PC Sam taught us about what police officers do when 
they are working, what they have to wear and what they 
have to eat. 

• We met the people who live in Abbey House Residential 
Home and made them cards to try to make their days 
better! 

 

 

What We Have Learnt 
As Mini Police, we have been learning about how to help the community. 
We have learnt a lot about internet safety, including bullying and 
friendships online.  
 
We have also learnt about police officers and what their jobs involve. We 
have spoken about the requirements to be a police officer and the jobs 
that police officers do when they are on duty.  
 
As Mini Police, it is our job to do our best, be kind and helpful and to work 
hard.  



 

 

 

 
Mini Police RSPCA food collection challenge 

 
Our next mission as Mini Police is to complete a fund-
raising event to help the community. Instead of raising 
money, we have decided to collect dog food for the 
RSPCA. 
 
We are hoping to meet the police dogs who help the 
officers very soon!  
 
We are going to be challenging the Beaumont Leys Police 
Station to see who can fill a bin of dog food first!   
 

Mini Police Quiz 
 

 
Police are not just there to arrest people! They are there to keep people ________.  

The police have to keep ________. 

If you had an emergency, you should call __________. 

 
FUN FACT! Even though police officers are stereotyped to eat doughnuts, they have to eat healthily to 
stay fit! However, the local station has a ‘doughnut tax’ where the officers have to buy doughnuts if 
they so something silly!   

 


